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This is a  
 
 
 
 

 
         
         17th July 2023 
 

Secondary Pathways Uniform 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have had a number of enquiries regarding the uniform in our Secondary 
Pathway classes. 
 
We would like to give yourselves and your young person the choice of 
whether to wear our Secondary uniform of blazers, white shirts and ties. We 
feel that this is a personal choice and would support your decision either way. 
 
We are very aware that some of our young people have significant sensory 
issues and may need alternative clothing to comfortably attend school. 
 
We have attached the secondary uniform list for your information. 
 
If you have any concerns please contact me to discuss further. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Amanda Appleby Payne 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Head Teacher: Mr John Kulyk 


